ATTENTION:

CITY SEWER PROJECT TO BEGIN JULY 26TH, 2021



WHEN:

JULY 26th, 2021, through Early September 2021 MONDAY-THURSDAY 7AM-7PM*

*Weather dependent

**RMS Utilities will move equipment beginning the week of June 21st, 2021

WHERE:

- PART 1: Starting at the south end of Cliff Street continuing north and then down La Garita Ave to just past 2nd Street.
- PART 2: Starting at the intersection of First Street and the alley that runs behind Tomkin's Hardware and continuing south to Basham Park (in front of the Creede Historical Museum) then cutting across to Main Street down to about Third Street.

CONTRACTOR:

RMS Utilities

Dear residents and businesses in the City of Creede:

The City has recently acquired grant funding in order to aid in the improvement of the present public sewer system.

The "Sanitary Sewer Improvements Project" Phase 1 is now scheduled to begin on approximately Tuesday July 26, 2021. This is the first portion of the project, and the goal is to have it completed in time to get cement and asphalt replacements completed before the change in weather.

Please keep an eye on the City's website, Facebook page, the public bulletin board, and the post office for any updates in the progress of this project.

RMS Utilities will also be placing door hangers on buildings affected by this project on a weekly basis as well. Their goal is to complete quality work in a timely and efficient manner, with communication being an essential part of this project.

As with all construction, there will be some inconveniences, but it will be well worth it once the project is completed.

Your anticipated cooperation and "planning ahead" will be greatly appreciated during this project.

City of Creede (719)658-2276 PO BOX 457 Creede, CO 81130